100 First Avenue
Atlantic Highlands, New Jersey 07716
732-291-1444 Fax 732-291-9725
www.ahnj.com mayor@ahnj.com

LORETTA GLUCKSTEIN MAYOR

April 12, 2022

Re: South Avenue Park

Dear Resident:

In an ongoing effort to continue to develop and enhance outdoor recreational facilities in the Borough of Atlantic Highlands, a Public Meeting will be held in the Council Room of the Atlantic Highlands Municipal Building, 100 First Avenue, on Wednesday, April 27 at 3:30 PM to give residents the opportunity to express their opinions on potential improvements at South Avenue Park.

Improvements at the park will serve to augment the safety, usability, and accessibility of the park to the benefit of the community. Borough Staff and Professionals will be on hand to answer questions and provide feedback about South Avenue Park. All comments are appreciated and will be helpful as we begin to formulate a plan to redevelop this park. We urge all interested residents to attend this meeting.

I hope to see you at the meeting and look forward to working with you to complete the park redevelopment project in your neighborhood.

Sincerely, Loretta Gluckstein Mayor